
Lockdown challenge

Kia ora koutou, 

It’s lockdown challenge time! 

For those of you who would like to participate, here is what you 
need to do:  
● Complete the challenge 
● Take a photo or video (no longer than 45 seconds) of you 

(and/or your bubble) completing the challenge 
● Email them to Whaea Rachel at 

Rachelb@deanwell.school.nz 
● Please only send photos if you have permission for them to 

go onto our Website & Facebook page.  
● We will choose a few to post into our newsletter so keep an 

eye out.

You can be as creative as you like when completing these 
challenges.  Please adhere to the Covid-19 rules when 
completing your challenge.

Keep an eye on our website for more challenges coming your 
way! 

mailto:Rachelb@deanwell.school.nz


Tunu kai - Cooking 

If you're anything like me, lockdown has created more 
time for kai!  Send us your photos or videos of you 
and/or your bubble cooking something delicious.  

Whaea Rachel has provided an example in the video 
below.  What is your favourite recipe?  Share it with us.  

He wero - The challenge  

We can’t wait to see your cooking skills.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1mfmNQYcYr4

